
 
 
 
 
 

 
Letter of Compliance 

August 13, 2013 
Mr. Arthur Palmer 
AP Enterprises, LLC 
28 Teal Drive 
Wakefield, RI 02879 
 
Re: Inspection of July 22, 2013 
 
Dear Mr. Palmer: 
 
On July 17, 2013, you received a Letter of Non-Compliance as a result of sampling done 
to indicate that soils with arsenic levels in excess of 7 mg/kg had not been adequately 
covered.    
 
As a result of an inspection and sampling conducted on July 17, 2013,  it has been 
determined that the site is in compliance with the requirements set forth by the 
Department of Environmental Management in the Letter of Non-Compliance.  
Specifically, the soils in question have been covered with soils meeting the criteria 
outlined in the beneficial use determination. 
 
Please be advised that you are responsible for continued compliance with all of the 
conditions of your 2012 Beneficial Use Determination Renewal and the 2010 Remedial 
Approval Letter, as well, as all applicable Regulations. 
 
If you have any questions or are in need of any clarification regarding this document, 
please contact me by telephone at (401) 222-2797 ext. 7112 or by email at 
mark.dennen@dem.ri.gov. 
 
Sincerely,     Authorized by, 
  
 
Mark M. Dennen, C.P.G.   Laurie Grandchamp, P.E. 
Principal Environmental Scientist  Supervising Engineer  
Office of Waste Management   Office of Waste Management 
 
 
cc:  Mark Dennen, Principal Scientist, OWM/WFM 
 David Peter, Site Remediation Technologies 
 Leo Hellested, Chief, OWM 
 Susan Forcier, OWM/ Office of Legal Services 
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